
Summer Office Hours – Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
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Mass Times 
Mondays at 9:00 a.m. at Holy Family Church, Moncton 

Wednesdays at 9:00 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church, Riverview 
Fridays at 2:00 p.m. at Peoples Park Tower Chapel, Moncton 

Saturdays Sundays 
4:00 p.m. at Holy Ghost Church 
7:00 p.m. at Holy Family Church 

  8:30 a.m. at St. Jude’s Church  
10:30 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

Private confessions at Immaculate Heart of Mary on Saturday afternoons from 1:00 – 1:30 p.m. 
 

 Welcome to Our Parish!  

 

 

If you are new to our church or just visiting, we are pleased to have you share in this 
celebration of the Eucharist!  If you would like to join our parish, you 

can do so online on our website (www.setmoncton.com) or 
registration forms are available at the parish office, 386-6178! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daily Readings (August 27th – September 2nd, 2018) 
Monday  (St. Monica) 2 Thessalonians 1:1-5, 11-12  Matthew 23:13-22 

Tuesday  (St. Augustine) 2 Thessalonians 2:1-3, 14-17  Matthew 23:23-26 

Wednesday (The Passion of 

St. John the Baptist) Jeremiah 1:17-19  Mark 6:17-29 

Thursday  1 Corinthians 1:1-9  Matthew 24:42-51 

Friday  1 Corinthians 1:17-25  Matthew 25:1-13 

Saturday  1 Corinthians 1:26-31  Matthew 25:14-30 

Sunday (22nd Sunday in OT) Deuteronomy 4:1-2, 6-8 James 1:17-18, 21-22, 27 Mark 7:1-8,  14-15, 21-23 

21st Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Aug 26th, 2018 

We pray for the family and loved ones of Bob Comeau.  May their sadness be eased by God’s 
great love and profound peace. 

We also pray for those who are sick and for their caregivers and today, we pray for Terry 
Murphy, brother of Colleen Murphy, for Jessica MacLennan, for Anne Marie Gallagher and for 
Carole Sullivan, sister of Fr. Bernie Sloan.  May all lean on God at this time, finding strength and 
encouragement in Him. 

http://www.setmoncton.com/


Liturgies for the week of August 27th – September 2nd, 2018 

Peoples Park Tower Chapel 

Friday, August 31st  2:00 p.m. For the People 

Holy Ghost Church   

 Saturday, September 1st  4:00 p.m. Deceased members of the O’Hara family – a family member 

Holy Family Church 

 Monday, August 27th  9:00 a.m. Edward Farrell – Mary Helena Delahunt 

 Saturday, September 1st  7:00 p.m. Sara Lia Loberza – Liliana Trail 

St. Jude’s Church 

Sunday, September 2nd  8:30 a.m. Dan Layden – Bob and Kree Layden 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

 Wednesday, August 29th  9:00 a.m. Lois Brown – Bob and Helena Vaughan 

         Sunday, September 2nd 10:30 a.m. Marion Goguen – George and Denise Martin 
 

Food Basket Challenge 
Holy Ghost/Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Rice (any kind) and toiletries 
(shampoo, body wash, soap, etc) 

St. Jude’s - Cereals, pancake mix/syrup, peanut 
butter, sandwich fixings - mayo, ketchup, mustard, 
relish, jams, cheese wiz, granola bars and cookies for 
the little ones.  
Holy Family - instant rice, powdered coffee creamer; 
beef bouillon, canned or powdered milk and juice 
boxes and margarine for the House of Nazareth.   

It's difficult to embrace stewardship, 
unless we all have a clear understanding of 
exactly what stewardship is. If we wish to 
practise stewardship, we must learn every 

definition or aspect of stewardship.  Here goes! 
#4 Stewardship is Giving Back - Stewardship is 
returning a portion of our gifts to God.  The gifts are our 
time, talent and treasure and….importantly!....we give 
those back with love! 

Find out how much god has given you and from it take what you 
need; the remainder is needed by others.   St. Augustine 

 

 

 

New Eyes – Open Heart Retreat - November 2nd – 4th, 2018 - Calling all young adults, ages 19-39! 
This will be a two-day spiritual journey based on the work of Fr. Richard Rohr.  It will be a time to savour the healing 

power of God and nature, as well as a time to allow yourself, your image of God, your spirituality to be  
s-t-r-e-t-c-h-e-d!  

 The retreat team is comprised of Fr. Phil Mulligan, Sr. Denise Lirette, Mark Mahoney, Sandra Perkison,  
Claudette Derdaele and Trevor Droesbeck. 

To register, contact Trevor at trevord.diocese@gmail.com!  
 

That Fr. Phil – he keeps us in ‘stitches’!  Upcoming retreat fundraiser, watch for more details! 

Listed below are some items 
that will better enable us to 
fulfill our mission of serving all 
people.  Your help - whatever 
you can give, wherever you can 
help – is truly appreciated! 

 
 $50 - Registration for Young Adults Retreat 

 
 $1200 - Men’s Rite of Passage Retreat  
 
 $3000 - New Eyes-Open Heart Young Adults 

Retreat 

Thank you! 
 



Catechism                                 ***** Registration Alert – September 4th ****** 

Year 1 formal catechism in our St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Parish Grouping 
begins for all children who will be six years old before December 31st of this 
year.  We use a “Parent Coaching Model” where parents/guardians and child 
come to catechism and sit at a table together.  A Coaching Catechist leads the 
parents through each session so that the parent is, in fact, the Catechist for the 
child!   

A central principle of the Parent Coaching Model is that we cannot succeed in 
faith formation with children unless their parents and guardians are also 

deeply engaged with the process, so you will find: 
 Catechism sessions are 75-90 minutes in length and take place once every two weeks. 
 You will accompany your child to each session where you will journey alongside them, as together you grow in 

faith. (We understand that families lead busy lives. If you are unable to attend with your child, they may be 
accompanied by another adult, such as a grandparent, an aunt or uncle, or a close family friend.) 

 Children will be separated into two groupings: one grouping for Years 1, 2 and 3 and another grouping for 
Years 4, 5 and 6. If you have more than one child registered in the same grouping, (for example a child in Year 1 
and another in Year 3) you can all attend the same session together! 

 
We have had great success with this program and know that it is opening doors for parents to be able to talk more 
comfortably about their faith and beliefs with their child.  Many parents have commented on how this catechism 
program is renewing and deepening their own faith as they journey with their child.  Awesome! 

Save the Date!  Catechism Registration will take place on Tuesday, September 4th in the foyer of the 
Immaculate Heart of Mary Church from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

Letters were mailed out for all children expected to register for Year 1.  If you didn’t get one, but should 
have, please call Karen at 387-4198. 

 

Important Fundraiser!! 
In May 2017, while visiting family in the Philippines, Immaculate Heart of Mary parishioner, 
Alma Hamilton and her husband Jamie Hamilton, were asked a life-changing question.  A niece, 
a young mother of two, was dying of kidney disease and she asked Alma and Jamie if they 
would be willing to adopt her two young children.  Her request was to see 6-year old Kisha 
and 5-year old Carlos raised in Canada with two loving parents and a brand new life. It 
absolutely was, a life-changing question.   
 

Alma and Jamie returned home to Riverview and decided that they would begin the international adoption process.  
They are now coming to the final stages of that process and over these past 14 months, have seen costs continue to 
mount.  Most notably, by law, they must return to the Philippines together this fall in order to able to bring the 
children home to Canada. 

A wonderful fundraiser is being organized, asking the community to rally around this new little family.  On 
Saturday, September 8th from 8:00 – 10:30 a.m., the Pine Glen Community Centre (365 Pine Glen Rd) will be 
hosting a delicious Pancake Breakfast complete with White Elephant Table and Silent Auction!  Riverview 
residents, business people and organizations have stepped up with some amazing donations and we are asking our 

faith community to come on out and show their support for Jamie, Alma, Kisha and Carlos!!   Thank you all! 

 

34th Annual Papal Site Mass 
The Knights of Columbus of Moncton send out an invitation to all for the Annual 
Papal Site Mass.  Come and help us celebrate the 34th anniversary of Saint Pope John 
Paul II’s visit to Moncton.  There will be a bilingual recital of the Rosary at the Prayer 
Garden at 10:00 a.m. followed by a procession to the Papal Site for the 11:00 a.m. 
celebration of the Mass.  Following the Mass, there will be a family BBQ at the Prayer 
Garden.  This celebration will be on Saturday, September 15th.   
If it rains, the celebration will be at the Notre-Dame-de-Grâce Church, 854 Mountain Rd. 



A Good Read! 
Carmel Higgins, a faith-filled great grandmother from our diocese, has had her third book 
recently published. It’s entitled Heart and Mind of the Cosmos, and like her first two books 
(Cosmic Fire, Local Sparks & Beyond Theism), this book gives the reader many reasons to ponder 
faith and marvel at our place in God’s great design. If you would like to order a copy you can 
contact Fr. Phil, or Carmel herself at carmelsmhiggins@gmail.com or visit Cover to Cover Books 
in Riverview (across from Home Hardware).  

 

Please contact the parish office at 386-6178 if you, or someone you know, could use a sofa bed 
(regular-size couch).  A parishioner has one to give away! 

 

Holy Family Church 

We would like to say thank you to Jonathan Ryu who offered his time and amazing talent in the 
form of a fundraiser for Holy Family Church!  Last Sunday evening, over 130 people sat in awe of 
this brilliant young man and we were mesmerized while he skilfully played both piano and 
violin.  Words cannot express the beauty of the music that kept us all so spellbound.  Thank you 

Jonathan for sharing your gift which allowed us to raise over $1800 for our church!  

Once again, Holy Family is collecting School Supplies to help the less fortunate and 
we invite anyone who would like to donate, to do so! Look for the clearly-marked box 
at the back of Holy Family church.  Supplies will be delivered to the schools in early 
September, just in time for the start of the new school year! 

Some items to keep in mind as you’re collecting to donate, would be: white erasers, glue sticks, Crayola crayons, 
pencil crayons, washable markers, HB pencils, pencil cases, Duo-tangs, highlighters, Hilroy scribblers, sharpeners, 
rulers, binders (1” and 1½ “), calculators (scientific and regular), campfire notebooks, pens…all types of school 
supplies are welcome but this year, the schools already have their supply of looseleaf in stock!    

Save the Date!! Holy Family Church will be hosting a fabulous yard sale on Saturday, 
September 22nd  at the Church Hall.  The month of August is quickly wrapping up, so please 
think about us and tuck away  anything that you can donate to the fundraiser.  For now, if you 
have things to drop-off, please do so around the Monday (9am) and Saturday (7pm) Mass 
times.  Thank you! 

 

Holy Ghost Church 

Summer Fundraiser!   Tickets are being sold so please make sure you get yours!  You 
could win $300 worth of Gift Certificates!!  They are selling for  $2 each or 3 for $5.  Holy 
Ghost parishioners have tickets to sell and there are some in the Parish Office too!    

Draw will be September 22nd. 
 

St. Jude’s Church 

St. Jude’s Community Spirit Committee invites your family to come out to our Open Swim!  
We’ll all be ‘dipping our toes’ together at the Salisbury Lions Club pool (63 Peter St, Salisbury) on 
Sunday, August 26th from 2 – 6 p.m.  So bring your bathing caps and your lawn chairs and come 
enjoy the picnic area, the playground and of course, the fellowship! 

 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

One of our parishioners has been patiently working with the hundreds (and hundreds) of 
used cards that so many of you sent in!  Get ready to check out the church foyer after Mass 
on Sundays, September 23rd and 30th as well as the mornings of October 1st to 5th!  More 
details to come! 

 

mailto:carmelsmhiggins@gmail.com


Community     
Beaumont Summer Performances! 

Every Monday during the summer at 7:30 p.m. 
August 27th – Alice Richard 

We are delighted to have Alice Richard, accompanied by Vincent Cormier and Michel Bourgeois, return and share the 
stage with Father Emery Brien!  Country style music and more! 

Admission is $10 at the door, $8 for Seniors and students and $5 for under 16 
Robert Boudreau (Artistic Director) – 758-9780  

 

Weekly Collection for all Churches 

Peoples Park Tower Chapel (incl PADs) 
Church Support $541.00; Loose $85.00 

Maintenance Fund $45.00 

Holy Family (incl PADs) 
Church Support $1700.50; Loose $171.00 

Maintenance Fund $106.50 

St. Jude’s Church (incl PADs) 
Church Support $339.00; Loose $67.00 

 Holy Ghost Church (incl PADs) 
Not available this week; will post two weeks in next 

bulletin.  Sorry. 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church (incl PADs) 
Church Support $4540.45; Loose $115.00 

Property Upkeep $424.50; Youth $34.50 
Social Action $203.50 

 

Over the past few weeks, we have been featuring ‘conundrums’.  These are typical 
situations that parishioners face when deciding just how they want to give. 
 

Conundrum #5 - I want to start a PAD but I also want to put money in the collection basket at Mass.   Can 
I do that and still get credit for all on my tax receipt? 
Solution!  Yes, you certainly can - you can do both! Call Anne for more information! 

Please call Anne at the parish office at 386-6178.  The process is simple, secure and convenient. 

 
From the Offices of Faith Development, Liturgy and Youth Faith Development 

Ellen at 857- 9952 or ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com; Trevor at 857-4879 or 
trevord.diocese@gmail.com; Deb at liturgymoncton@gmail.com 

 

Parish Catechetical Coordinators will meet for the first time this pastoral year on 
Wednesday, September 5th at 6 p.m. at the Diocesan Offices on York Street.  Please use 
the Dominion Street entrance. 

 
Save the date: Tending the Soil, Tending the Sower 2018 

This year’s catechists’ formation takes place on September 8th at Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Church from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. While of particular interest to those who are catechist 
coaches with the coaching parents process of children’s catechism, the day is open to all those 
who work in the ministry of catechesis, i.e. marriage preparation, RCIA, baptismal preparation.  
This year’s sessions and presenters are:  

 One God, Many Followers, facilitated by Archbishop Valéry Vienneau 
 When Speaking the Good News, Make Sure You’re Heard, facilitated by Kevin Robart 
 Don’t Stay Where You’re To, But I’ll Come Where You’re At: Journeying in Faith with the Other, facilitated by 

Craig Murphy  
 I Have My Binder; Now What Do I Do, facilitated by Claudia McCloskey 
Pre-registration is necessary and may be done by contacting Ellen, Trevor, Karen or online at our website 
www.diocesemoncton.ca, by clicking on the icon which says, “Tending the Soil, Tending the Sower.”  Registration 
deadline is September 6th.  Lunch is provided.  Participation in these days of formation is critical for all those 
who will be catechist coaches or helpers with children’s catechesis.   
 

mailto:ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com
mailto:trevord.diocese@gmail.com
mailto:liturgymoncton@gmail.com
http://www.diocesemoncton.ca/

